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Funds Distribution Report

Recipient Organization:
Holy Rosary School
Address:
4142 42nd Ave SW 
Seattle, WA 98116

Contact:
(206) 937-7255 
https://holyrosaryws.org

Organization’s General Goals:
The mission of Holy Rosary School is to help each child discover and fully 
develop their God-given talents.  As a Catholic School community, we strive 
for excellence in our students’ spiritual, academic, physical, mental, aesthetic, 
and social-emotional growth.

Date of Award:	 Level:
2018 Q1	 $2,501 to $5,000

For more information, please read the attached report from 
Holy Rosary School.
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	 	 Q1	2018	14.2	
	
	
June	11,	2019	
	
Marilyn	Sheldon	
Tulalip	Tribes	Charitable	Contributions	
8802	27th	Avenue	NE	
Tulalip,	WA		98271-9694	
	
Dear	Marilyn,	
	
As	I	write	this	report,	the	Tiny	House	is	being	picked	up	and	delivered	to	its	new	location	
within	Seattle.		The	Low	Income	Housing	Institute	(LIHI)	will	install	the	Tiny	House	within	
a	community	where	services	are	available	for	those	in	need.		There	is	not	a	numerical	value	
to	place	on	how	many	people	this	will	impact	as	the	fluidity	of	the	Tiny	House	village	allows	
for	transitioning	to	more	permanent	housing	when	available.	
	
This	project	not	only	taught	our	students	teamwork	and	construction	skills,	but	also	
opened	the	door	for	in-depth	conversations	on	social	justice.		Nine	students	were	chosen	to	
participate	in	the	Spring	2019	elective.		Although	more	were	interested,	the	school	felt	this	
teacher	to	student	ratio	allowed	for	the	most	control	over	the	project.		Upon	completion	of	
the	Tiny	House	the	students	drew	an	orca	whale	on	the	door	to	honor	the	Tulalip	Tribes.			
	
I	am	happy	to	note	that	your	generous	grant	will	allow	for	construction	of	a	second	Tiny	
House	during	the	2019/20	school	year.		This	is	because	when	purchasing	materials	for	the	
2018/19	Tiny	House	project	we	were	offered	an	amazing	deal	that	afforded	us	the	
opportunity	to	purchase	enough	to	build	two	homes.	
	
You	can	learn	more	about	Holy	Rosary	School	at	www.holyrosaryws.org	as	well	as	see	the	
Tiny	House	being	built	at	https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=u9MFXgGisQ4.	
	
	
Thank	you	again	for	this	generous	grant,	

	
	
	
	
	

Anna	Horton	
Principal	
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